
 

 

 

  

Dear Parents 

Welcome to our last month! It’s going to be busy with a lot of different activities this month 

including swimming, track and field, sports day, field trips etc. and trying to wrap up a few more 

academic topics. 

ACADEMICS. We will be continuing to work on our independent reading assignments for two 

more weeks, so reading should be pretty much the only homework. Weekly reading 

assignments are due on Wednesdays. This is the last week we are doing our spelling program, 

and the last test will be Tuesday, June 10th.  In Math, we are finishing our last couple of units, 

decimals and algebra.  

SWIMMING. Swimming will continue for the next three weeks, until Wednesday June 18th, so 

please help students remember to have their swim stuff ready on Mondays and Wednesdays. 

BARKERVILLE. We will be travelling to Barkerville on 

Tuesday, June 17th.  Thank you to all parents who 

volunteered to join us and help transport students. Please 

remember that any parent volunteers/drivers need to have 

criminal record checks and driver’s abstracts completed. 

Please contact the office for more information. 

THANK YOU! I would just like to send a big shout out to all 

you parents who volunteered this year! I am always amazed 

and impressed and so appreciative of all the help we get for 

field trips, hot lunches, coaching, school projects, 

fundraisers and events, attending workbees, and being part 

of the PSG, and school council. We are truly grateful for you 

sharing your time and your talents! Thank you! 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at kobrien@cispg.ca . 

Sincerely,  

Kate O’Brien 

June 2025 

 

 

MS. O’BRIEN 

In Class: 
 
MATH – algebra 

SCIENCE – energy and 
energy transfer 

LITERACY – independent 
novel assignments, writing 
fractured fairly tales, 
Wonder read aloud 

RELIGION – Pentecost, Holy 
Spirit 
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